
 

 

 

July 9, 2024 
 
TO:  KRESA Board 
FROM:   Bryan Zocher, KRESA EFA Director 
 
Re:  EFA 2024-25 MACC Equipment Grant application submission approval 
 
 
Kalamazoo RESA-Education for the Arts requests board approval to submit a Michigan Arts & Culture Council grant of $30,000 to 
support equipment purchase for the EFA Digital Video high school class labs in Vicksburg HS and Kalamazoo Central HS.   
 
New digital video cameras and equipment will support an industry-standard, real world experience for approximately 60 Kalamazoo 
County high school students annually. 
 
More Information: 
bryan.zocher@kresa.org 
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